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THE STATE OF WYOMING 

ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY COUNCIL 

 

June 9, 2008 

 

John Green, General Partner                  
Mineral Hill, L.P.                      
P.O. Box 33010                         
Austin, TX   78764 

RE:  Mineral Hill Comments to the Petition for Designation of an Area Known as 
 Sand Creek as Rare and Uncommon—Docket No. 07-1102 

Dear Mr. Green: 

Enclosed you will find a copy of the letter I have submitted to Ms. Dunsmore, re-
questing her reply to your comments that you submitted to the Environmental Qual-
ity Council.   

In response to your comments, please submit the additional information that you 
state is missing from the petition filed by Friends of Sand Creek. 

Please reply to our office as soon as possible. 

Sincerely, 

 

Terri LorenzonDirector/Attorney 

TAL/kaw 

Cc:   Friends of Sand Creek        
 c/o Marcia Dunsmore 

 

 


